House of Commons
Canada

210 Marine Building,
Vancouver 1, B.C,

January 23, 1952

Mr., William Arneil,
Indian Commissioner for British Columbia,
325 Granville Street,
Vancouver 2, B.C,
Dear Mr. Arneil:
Further to our telephone conversation
of today, I am enclosing the letter which I have re-
ceived from Paul Sam of the Ahousat Band, and I would

be grateful for your comments, thereon, when you have

an opportunity of examining the file.

Sincerely yours,
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. Je.L, Gibson
Member for Comox-Alberni
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